January 11,2000

To whom it may concern,

Please accept this letter as an eternal letter of reference to the folks at

Environmentally Safe Products (ESP).

Some time ago, we huilt an extension to our tavern, which included a new 35' x 20'
beer cooler to house our more than 400 hottle selections and 39 draft selections. We used
only the best compressors, evaporators, and construction material for the job. We decided
to wrap the entire walk-in with the insulation produced by ESP.

From the moment ESP walked in to quote the job, to the finishing touches they were
extremely helpful, professional, punctual and affordable. We look forward to using them to

assist us with our next location due to open in July 2000.

Sincerely,

John E. Klinger
Owner

304 Poplar Street, Hanover, PA 17331 » (717) 633-9197
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